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Dear members,  

 

Our GMB Stewards in ASDA Lowestoft have recently 

succeeded in securing FREE Hygiene products for 

our female colleagues in the Staff Toilets.  

 

This is huge win for our female colleagues.  

 

Prior to this our female colleagues needed to 

purchase and provide these products at their own 

expense. 

 

The store reps organised a petition where a majority 

of the members signed to inform the management 

team that they were not happy that basic care and 

consideration was missing from the store where 

something as simple as hygiene products were not 

being provided by Asda for the female colleagues. 

 

A meeting with the Asda store management team was set up and it was mutually agreed, and 

hygiene products will now be available free of charge in the rest rooms 

 

GMB LONDON REGION FEEL THIS IS A GREAT SUCCESS AND 

SHOWS A GOOD RESULTION ACHIEVED BY ASDA AND GMB. 
 

If you are impacted by this issue and would like support or advice, please contact our office directly 

at 01603 626492, or visit our GMB Members’ Support Centre at www.gmb-asda.com/support 
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